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Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a great break!  

We’d like to start this letter with a few big thank you’s!

Thank you to everyone who helped make the Festive Fair our best one 
ever! Thank you to the Year 5 reps who helped with the pre-event planning, 
each class rep who helped organise their class activity and all the parents, 
carers and children who donated goods, volunteered on the day and turned 
up and supported the event. We raised over £6,500 for the schools, which 
is just phenomenal. Thank you to everyone who was involved, including the 
Infant school teachers who ran the BBQ, Hazel’s steelpan band Nostalgia, 
Nick for music and microphones and both school choirs for singing. 

Our second thank you is to Christiana and Scott who produced the Poetry 
Book. The book is a huge undertaking, which they did voluntarily around 
their own jobs and children and while dealing with Covid! Thank you so 
much. Not only does the book raise money for the school, it is also such a 
lovely gift and memento. Thank you to everyone who supported the school 
by buying a book too.

THANK YOU!

Thank you to Louise who organised 
the Christmas puddings again 
this year. They were a huge success with all three flavours selling 
out. Thank you to everyone who bought one. 

Lastly, thank you to Jaron for setting up the online Rokesly shop so 
we could sell the Poetry Books and puddings online, it makes the 
whole process much easier for those buying and the PSA. Thank 
you!



We recently welcomed Sylvie Agenet to 
the PSA Committee as the new 
Secretary. We are really keen to have 
more parents involved and helping out 
with events and activities. If you’re 
interested in joining the committee or 
helping out more please contact Lara or 
Ruth via email 
rokeslypsachair@gmail.com and we’d be 
very happy to meet and have a chat. 

We do need to recruit a new Treasurer, 
so if you are confident with numbers or 
maybe work in accounting, please do get 
in touch. We currently have two 
Treasurers, so you and a friend could sign 
up to do it together! The current 
Treasurers would be very happy to discuss 
what’s involved. Please do get in contact, 
we’re a friendly bunch! 

January 2022

Unfortunately, due to the current Covid situation, we will not be holding any PSA events inside the 
schools this term. The good news is that we can still hold events outside, so please save the following 
dates -  

Fun Run - Sunday 6 March - A morning of fun run activities for both adults and children. More 
information to follow soon.  

Car Boot Sale - Sunday 20 March - An opportunity to have a stall and sell some of your unwanted 
things and a chance to grab a bargain! More information on how to book your slot will be sent soon.

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Thank you again for supporting all the events and activities 
last year. The money raised really has a positive impact on 
your child/ren’s experience at Rokesly. Below is a list of some 
of the things the PSA have funded -  

Infant school - we recently paid for the Christmas gifts for 
students, the Pantomime, new Smartboards in the 
classrooms and chicks for Year 1. The PSA also organised the 
Joy Day shopping list and recent book fundraiser .  

Junior school - we recently paid for the new Chromebooks, 
Christmas gifts to students, sports and playtime equipment, 
Mathletics subscription and contributed to the Yr4 musical 
instrument tuition.

WELCOME SYLVIE! 

REMINDER OF WHAT THE  
PSA FUNDS 

Please continue to support 
the PSA and get involved 
with events and activities 

this year!  

Thank you.


